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22/12/2021  07:50:182021/5750/P SUPPRT Oliver Sloboda I am writing in support of the proposed improvements to the house and development of the garage behind. As 

a long-term Hampstead resident, living in close proximity to the site, I believe that the changes would be much 

welcomed by the surrounding community and I am surprised that the Hampstead Forum have objected to a 

proposition that will transform possibly the most neglected building on the street into a clean and tidy modern 

townhouse. The rear development would be a significant and material improvement on the existing garage 

and provide a very large amount of welcome greenery to the space which surely the surrounding neighbours 

would appreciate.
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